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We have interviewed, hired and begun to train ten senators. Five returning from last year and
five new faces.

We are adjusting to the first weeks of classes, creating our office schedules, and getting
organized.

We have been super busy the week prior to and the first week of classes distributing backpacks
and supplies, food boxes, gas cards and bus passes.

The RiverHawk Clothing Closet is now set up and we have begun accepting and distributing
clothing donations.

On Friday 9-29, we had our first Board meeting. | am very pleased to say we had 19 in
attendance. A new representative from the athletic department. We have made it a goal this
year to reach out to arts, music, drama, welding, auto, and athletic department in order to bring
everyone together. We want every student to know that they are ASUCC and their voice
matters.

Food Drive: October 8th from 10:00am to 3:00pm we were completely amazed by generosity of
our community. We don’t have enough pantry for all the food donated. We are making a thank
you banner for Sherms and the community.

Vice President, Lenora Al-Ratta is on a leave of absence for rest of Fall 2017, but will still be
volunteering for state events and meetings. In accordance with our bylaws the leadership team
voted in support of her request. This was reported at the ASUCC Board meeting.

Thank you to the Board for generous offer to attend the Foundation fundraiser.

ASUCC students involved in leadership will have the opportunity to participate in the 2017 Fall
Oregon Community College Student Leadership Conference which will be held at UCC November
3 4th and 5t



